
 

 
  

 

                             

Friday Bulletin 17th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Applying for summer term places at Crosby Preschool. 
All new-starter applications from parents wishing for their child to commence the summer term 2023 
at Crosby Preschool must be received in writing by Monday 6th March at the very latest which 
represents six weeks before the commencement of term on Monday 17th April.  Sessions will run on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays as per the attached form. 
 
The form must also be used to identify wrap-around care needs for the term ahead; 30-hour childcare 
vouchers may be used as full or part payment.  Please note that wrap-around care will not be 
available for preschool on an ad-hoc basis unless in exceptional circumstances. 
 
Governors are restricting the maximum number of preschool places at any session to 10 pupils.  
Parents should be aware that places for summer term are in high demand and all applications 
received by those within our catchment will be treated on a first come first served basis. 

 
World Book Day celebrations at Crosby 
We have a number of special events lined up to celebrate World Book Day.  On Thursday 2nd, 
children will be invited to come dressed up as a character from a book of their choice.  There will be 
extra house-points for children who bring in a copy of the book which features the character.  We’re 
prepared to offer double the points for any parents who drop their children dressed as a book day 
character!!    We’re delighted to say that we’ll be joined by local author Kay Lord who will be reading 
‘Crumble the Cat’ to the children and talking about the importance of youngsters discussing their 
worries openly.   
 
On Friday 3rd March, all the children, including nursery, will be taken for a special visit to Penrith 
Library.  Children with library cards can bring them into school; those without will be given an 
opportunity to sign-up for the library. 
 
School Dinner Menu - Week One 
In my time as headteacher, school dinners have never been so popular as they are now and I’m sure 
you’ll joining me in thanking and congratulating Freda on the great job she does.  Please note that on 
the Monday we return to school the dinner menu will be starting from week one. 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

https://m.facebook.com/Crumble-the-Comfort-Cat-100976705917919/


 

 
  

 

                             

 
Summary of dates for your diary: 

  
Friday 17th February   Break up for half-term week (3.30pm) 
Wednesday 1st March   No pre-school session in school 
Monday 6th – 8th March   York Residential (Y5 and Y6) 
Thursday 2nd March   World Book Day 
Friday 17th March    Forest Schools Day in school – outdoor wear required 
Friday 17th March   Red Nose Day 
Monday 20th March    Pop ‘n Play session for pre-schoolers (9.30 -10.30) 
Wednesday 29th March   Easter Community Lunch 
Friday 31st March    Service in Church (1pm)  

End of spring term, return Mon 17th April.  (2pm finish) 
  

                     
After school club   -  
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 

Monday –  After School Care   Thursday – After School Care  
  

Tuesday – After School Care   Friday – Sport    
 

Wednesday - Art                                                                                                      
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 

 

 


